
 
 

 
From: Peter Tannenwald [mailto:tannenwald@fhhlaw.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 08, 2012 1:28 PM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Cc: Mohammad Habib; jmcoghlan@wbek.com 
Subject: WBEK-CA Expiring STA 
 
BSTA 20120214ABW STA E WBEK-CA 3369 CA GRANTED 02/16/2012 
 
This STA is for operation at reduced power pending equipment repair. 
 
The STA did not require notice to the Commission when full power operation resumed. 
 
The station resumed operating at full power on 08/07/2012.  Accordingly, this is to let you know that no 
request will be filed to extend the STA. 
 
Neither the STA nor Rule 73.1590(d) require notice to the Commission when full power operation 
resumes, so I am not filing a formal notice apart from this e-mail. 
 
Peter Tannenwald 

Counsel for AVN, Inc. 
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